
We’re working on a new  
electrical substation that  
will enhance reliability.

ngrid.com/raquettelake



CM10418 (2/25)

300 Erie Boulevard West 
Syracuse, NY 13202

Dear Neighbor,

We wanted to let you know that we’ve begun  
working on a new electric substation at 132 State 
Route 28 and have created a project website so 
you can stay informed on the project’s status.

Visit ngrid.com/raquettelake to view photos,  
learn more about the project and see the latest 
construction timeline.

If you have questions, please contact Project  
Engagement Representative Erin Gryniak at  
518-603-1040 or erin.gryniak@nationalgrid.com.

Thank you for you continued patience as we  
complete this critical project.

Sincerely,
National Grid


